
Justice Minister Kamikawa welcomes Mr. Sahakarn Petchnarin, the Director 

General, Department of Juvenile Observation and Protection, Ministry of Justice 

of Thailand on June 22, 2018. 

 

On Friday, June 22, 2018, Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit from Mr. 

Sahakarn Petchnarin, the Director General, Department of Juvenile Observation and 

Protection, Ministry of Justice of Thailand. An overview of the visit is as follows. 

 

Minister Kamikawa welcomed the reunion with Mr. Petcharin, with whom she met 

when she visited Thailand as a part of her official duties in January, and called for 

further cooperation between the two countries in the field of prevention of re-offending. 

 

Justice Minister Kamikawa receives courtesy visit from Director General Mr. Sahakarn 

 

Mr. Sahakarn agreed and stated that he would like to strengthen the cooperation 

between the two countries in preventing re-offending. 

 
Justice Minister Kamikawa exchanges views with Mr. Sahakarn 


